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The Derry Killings

On the afternoon of 8th July (Thursday) the Secretary of the
Department of Foregign Affalrs spoke ta Mr. John T. Williams,
the British Charge d'Affaires, by telephone and conveyed to
him the Taoiseach's c"ncern about the situation in Derxry
following the shooting of Seamus Cusack and another shooting
which had occur 2d that afternoon tt“ls turned out to be the
shoatinc of George Desmond attie)e. liz. Villiams undertook
to get in touch with Belfast immediately. and subsequently
came to the Department at about & p.m. At that stage it Was
apparent that there was a conflict of evidence about t
c;rCJWatﬁnces of the shootings. Again Mr. Williams uas told
of the Taoiseach's grave concern and he was asked to convey %kis
_to London and to his authorities in Belfast the importance

"all possible steps to cool the situation. The
Secretary reported the foregoing to the Taoiseach”and with

| his agreement telephoned the Ambassador at London at 3.30 p.r
e informing him of the developments and aski ing him to speak to
reodny the Foreign and Commonwealth Office expressing our concern on
goilsy Trég| the 1iNGs of his conversation with Mr. williams.  Ambassador
P’ D'Sullivan telephoned the Secretary at home at about 10 p.m.
¥ - that night to corzlrm that he had raised the subject with

i SLY Stewart Crawford of the Foreign and Commonwealth Cffice
who had no information from Derry at that time.

On the following morning, Friday 9th July, the Ambassador at
London was instructed to approach the Foreign Eﬂd Commenwealth
Office rassing the conflict of eVLuence.su&m&aﬁaﬁq the need
for an unqll*y and indicating the difficult situation in which
the Taoiseach was now placed. At 1.40 peme Dx. C'Sullivan
reported back and said that he had received a cool reception
from Sir Stewart Crawford who said that there was "absoclutely
nothing to enquire about in these cases”. Acc ording t
GCC's renort there was no doutk £

specific but

S51r STlewart under L
about the matter and to 1
the afternoon.

; The MLnistry of Pefence
him know the resncnse later in

Dr. O'Sullivan telephoned the Department again about 4.5 p.me
to say that he had just heard f:om Sir Stewart Crawford who

had been in touch with the Minist of Defence and Belfas
and now confirmed th

Sir Stewart added
GUC's reports on the incidents were absolutely clear
and there was no case whatever for a special enquiry.

It might be added for information that Mr. John FHume M.P. was
in touch by teTeDhone with Mr. Eamonn Gallagher of the Department
on Saturday morning last. He gave as his personal oﬁﬁam\to
Mz, Hume, without knowledge of the foregoing, that as the British
Army could be seen as the last line of defence of current British
policy in the North there was no prospect of obtaining an
1ndanﬂndent enquiry. On 3unday afterncon the SDLP took their
decision without informing Mz, ~a'Tagner and without further
exchange of views on the subject Since then there has been
no further substantive exchanges between the SDLF and this
Department.
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